

Monday 9th September 2024

## Year 3 Educational visit to the National Portrait Gallery

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 3 will be visiting the National Portrait Gallery this term. Classes **3A** and **3B** will be going on **Monday 16<sup>th</sup> September**. Classes **3C** and **3D** will be going on **Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> September**.

The children will be travelling to the National Portrait Gallery via public transport and depart school at 9am. The children are expected to return back to school **by 3.30pm**. There is no cost for this trip.

Your child will need to bring the following on the day:

- A rucksack
- A packed lunch
- A drink in a carton or plastic bottle (glass bottles, fizzy drinks are not permitted)
- Since the children will be walking around during the day they should wear trainers or comfortable shoes

If you would like the Pantry to provide a packed lunch please book a lunch as normal via your Pantry account. If you are providing your own packed lunch please indicate on the Parental Consent form.

Please complete the attached Parental Consent form and return it to the school office by Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup> September.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Year 3 Team



## PARENTAL CONSENT FOR OFF-SITE VISITS

I / We have read the information provided and $I$ / we agree for
Name: Class:
to attend the National Portrait Gallery on:
Monday 16 <sup>th</sup> September for class 3A/3B Thursday 19 <sup>th</sup> September for class 3C/3D
Medical Information:
Any conditions requiring medical treatment, including medication (Asthma/Allergies)? Yes/No
If yes, please give brief details.
I agree to my son/daughter receiving medication as instructed and to receive any emergency medical treatment as considered necessary.
The children are expected to return to school by 3.30pm. We will keep you updated of any changes via text message.
☐ I will provide a packed lunch for my child
Signed Date
Name:
Emergency contact numbers